
COPY – Face (April 6, 2012) 

 

 

 

Dear Leading Chef of American Cuisine, Mr. Dean Fearing  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Questions 
 

 

 

 

Chef, you succeeded in opening your restaurant “Fearing’s” at the Ritz-Carlton Dallas  

with the James Beard Foundation Restaurant Award for “Best Chef in the Southwest”  

in the USA. There are four basic questions on the award which changed your life.   

   

      1) Did you do any performance against the chef’s spirit? 

      2) Do you receive any questions about your performance? 

      3) Do you answer questions about your performance? 

              4) Do you introduce yourself as one of leading chefs of American cuisine without  

answering questions? 

 

 

                   

 

  

 
 



COPY – Back (April 6, 2012) 
 

 

 

Asked by the Doctor and Chairperson of Sports 
 

 

 

 

Yukihisa SHIDA, MD, PhD 
Team Doctor of the Japan Table Tennis Team (1990-1994) 

Chairperson of the International Table Tennis Federation Sports Science Congress (1991) 

Creator of the Cocktail “Chairperson” (2004) 
April 6, 2012 

 

We would like to request a short comment of the owner chef of the restaurant “Fearing’s” at the Ritz-Carlton Dallas. The National Governors’ Association of Japan knows the name 

of Mr. Toru Hashimoto, former Governor of Osaka prefecture, present mayor of Osaka city and TV personality. He and his friend, Mr. Toru Nakahara, who are  

alumni of Waseda University and lawyers, had considered that they would defeat their competitors (other candidates) for a recruitment examination for a principal  

of a public high school in Osaka prefecture. They used Governor’s secretary as a broker (intermediate) between Mr. Nakahara and the Osaka Prefectural Board of  

Education in secret before the examination in 2009. After the examination, Governor Hashimoto gave his suggestion to us, saying “It is inappropriate that Osaka  

prefecture and one candidate use a broker to pass the examination only for them, the Osaka prefecture and one candidate. [It is inappropriate that I (Governor) and  

my friend use a secretary to pass the examination only for us, my friend and myself.]” The Osaka Prefectural Board of Education answered “We confirmed that  

our selection (examination) was done under no influence of our governor and his secretary.” And Mr. Nakahara commented “I will become a new (youngest in  

Japan) principal of the public high school in Osaka Prefecture. Please judge me after seeing my outcomes as a principal in the near future. [The other 18 candidates  

failed the examination and will not be able to show their outcomes as a principal.]” Officially, Waseda University has the traditional special technique in secret like the “Magic 

Bullet,” which is also called the “Backdoor.”  

 

The University of Tokyo established the International Research Center for Medical Education in 2000 and had four main members last winter. Director: Prof.  

Kazuhiko Yamamoto, M.D., Ph.D., had done special medical education called the “Backdoor” in secret at entrance examinations as associate professor of St.  

Marianna University School of Medicine (private university, Japan) from 1993 to 1995, Chief: Kiyoshi Kitamura, M.D., Ph.D., couldn’t give any suggestion to us  

about the former vice-president of Tokyo Medical University (private university) who’s clinical medicine and education were far beyond our understanding, Assistant  

Professor: Dr. Hirotaka Onishi M.D., MHPE, tried to make me (Dr. Shida) stop asking questions as chairperson of the “Medical Education Seminar, University of  

Tokyo” and Assistant Professor: Dr. Hiroshi Nishigori, M.D., MMED, Ph.D. who was transferred to the post of associate professor of Center for Medical Education,  

Kyoto University in 2012, introduced himself, “I am one of the trio (three leading scientists) in the academic field of the medical education in Japan” without any  

response to my (Dr. Shida’s) questions as lecturer of the “Medical Education Seminar, University of Tokyo.” Yes, they are terrible now. 

 


